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Monday 15th May Messy Church 3.30-4.30pm in school 

Thursday 18th-25th May Travelling Book Fair 

Wednesday 24th May Mobile Library – Key Stage 2 

Wednesday 24th May PTA Cake sale 

Friday 26th May Last day of term 

Monday 5th June Inset Day 

Tuesday 6th June First day of term` 

Thursday 8th June Class photos and Year 6 leaver photos  

Monday 12th June Otters trip to Folly Farm 

Wednesday 14th June Y1 and Y2 trip to Community Farm 

Thursday 15th June Y5 and 6 Quad Kids (Athletics) at Chew Valley School 

Tuesday 20th June 

Tuesday 27th June 

Sports Day 

Y1 Tagtails event at Chew Valley School 

Tuesday 4th July 

Saturday 15th July 

Tuesday 18th July 

Friday 21st July 

Chew Valley School transition day for Y6 

EH Village fete 2-5pm (volunteers needed) 

KS2 performance in Village Hall 6pm (time tbc) 

Y6 Leavers assembly and end of term 

  

 

 

 

 

Well done and thank you! 

A huge well done to Year 2 and Year 6 for 

completing their SATs this week.  They all 

came in with a positive attitude and tried 

their best – we are very proud of them all.  

Mr Riley worked hard providing an optional 

breakfast for all the year 6 pupils at 8.45am 

each morning, including bacon sandwiches 

on Friday in the staff room. 

We also want to thank all the other pupils 

for being quiet, considerate and flexible this 

week.  Reception and Year 1s had some 

time at the Village Hall and the church. Year 

5s enjoyed some time in Squirrel class and 

working with Mrs Bonadie in the library. 

We hope that you all have a relaxing and 

enjoyable weekend. 

 

 



CORONATION CELEBRATIONS AND PTA FRUNDRAISING 

On Saturday 6th May, villagers from East Harptree gathered at Harptree Court for a Village cricket match.  It 

was lovely to see lots of the children from our school there enjoying a game of quick cricket.  

Congratulations to the Peacocks for winning the trophy! Angela and Alan Harper have kindly donated all 

the money taken on the bar to the PTA. 

Later that evening, the PTA hosted a village celidh.  The hall was full with people dancing, chatting and 

enjoying the music.  Thank you to Jody Judd, Laura Brunt, Charlotte Seavill, Julianne Evans and Graham 

Harding for decorating the hall, working on the bar and preparing a delicious ploughman’s supper.  

Finally, thank you to everyone who donated preloved clothes, bags and shoes to the Rags to Riches 

collection this week and to Viki Walker for organising it. 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 


